
(Over) 

 

     

Contract Negotiations Update: 7 
            

September 22, 2015 

Dear Brothers and Sisters working for Baumann— 

s you’ve likely heard, on Sunday, September 20, 2015, your two dozen Contract Negotiating 

Committee members and Shop Stewards unanimously rejected the Baumanns’ latest contract 

offer—which they implied was their final offer. While the Baumanns have made some modest 

improvements over their previous “final offer” (of June), there are still many completely unacceptable 

provisions--provisions no responsible union would ever recommend to its membership. 

e informed the Baumanns’ chief lawyer that the Negotiating Committee unanimously rejected their 

offer, and we requested new meeting dates, including with the Federal Mediator. Baumann’s lawyer then 

replied that they are prepared to continue negotiations, and have asked us to outline all the issues that 

still separate us. Each and every issue that separates us will be presented to them today. 

f the company does not agree to those needed changes, we will call an emergency membership meeting 

in the very near future.  

rothers and Sisters, you have been exceedingly patient and have worked diligently in supporting what 

we are looking to achieve at the bargaining table: more dignified wages, respectful benefits and safer 

working conditions. These, and many more, are what every working person deserves. I know that as 

trained professionals you take great pride in the work you do, and that you’ve seen we are using every 

means we know to attain greater justice through the negotiating process. I know, too, you rightly feel that 

at a certain point—and that point is fast approaching—if fair compromises are not agreed to by the 

Baumanns, we’ll have nothing else to do but withhold our labor and request that the community we 

proudly serve support us. No person who works should have to worry about paying bills, or go without 

health care. 
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